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Statement by Ms. Gladice Pickering – Legal Attaché, during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of Seychelles, 25 January 2016, 09h00 – 12h00

Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Seychelles to this session of the UPR Working Group and commends them on the presentation of their national report. 
We applaud the Government of the Seychelles on the legislative reforms undertaken to enhance the promotion and protection of the human rights of its people since its last review.  The passing of the Prohibition of Trafficking in Persons Act, the Animal and Plant Biosecurity Act, the Food Act, and the Disaster Management Act are particularly commendable. 

As a country facing the same challenge, we are encouraged by the significant strides that have been made by the Seychelles since 2011 towards eliminating case backlogs in the criminal justice system. 
Namibia would like to recommend:
1. That the Government of the Seychelles continues taking measures to combat gender-based violence and to take further measures to ensure the effective implementation of laws offering protection against violence. 
2. That the Government of the Seychelles enhances measures to ensure education for all.  
We wish the Seychelles all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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